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Keiron Smith	 Safi I-H
Aaron Edwards	 Jasmine C
Lillie Barnett	 Scarlett C-N
Amber Griffiths	 Sienna S
Rose Galvin-Morgan	 Laurie P
Romie Turner	 Jack B
Arfa Tahir	 Harley T
Hadassa Adekanmbi	 George M
Frankie Barnett	 Poppy J

Another Friday and another end to a wonderful half term! I am always in disbelief 
when we get to this point in the year as it only feels like yesterday that it was the 

start of the new academic year. But here we are, SATs completed, the weather getting 
better and summer event organisations fully underway. I love this time of year in school 
and we are sure that all our pupils and families will do too, especially once we share with 
you the remaining dates for your diary for next half term. It’s going to be another busy one to look 
forward to! Have a lovely half term break and we look forward to welcoming pupils back to school on 
TUESDAY 6th JUNE.

A polite reminder from our 
PTA regarding school events:
Please can you adhere to cut off 
dates for PTA events. We are thrilled 
that so many pupils attended our 
spring disco this week (it was lots of 
fun!) but sInce the original cut off 
date last Friday afternoon, we then 
received another 42 permission 
slips (which is ⅓ of the school!). We 
have to ensure that these events 
are suitably manned by staff and 
volunteers and that thorough risk 
assessments are carried out based 
on the number of attendees, which 
need to be completed in advance 
of each event. Thank you for 
your understanding 
regarding this matter.

Hopefully this lovely weather is set to continue and does so long 
into the next half term. Sun safety is very important and staff will 
continue to take sensible approaches to being outdoors with 
pupils as and when the temperatures rise. Please continue to send 
your child to school with caps or brimmed hats, their water bottle 
(which they can top-up throughout the day here in school), as 
well as sun cream applied before the start 
of the school day, when needed.

Dates for your diary 
(letters and further information to follow for some 
of these events)
7th June - Movie night
21st June - Year 5 and 6 French Cafe
22nd June @ 1.30pm - Whole School Sports Day
7th July @2pm - PTA Summer Fayre event
21st July - 1pm whole school finish for summer 
	       break

Learning assembly
Well done to our Year 2s for their assembly 
this week. They confidently shared with us 
all about this terms learning.

The school disco 
was a great hit this 
week and a fab way 
to round off the end 
of the half term. We 
hope many of our 
pupils can join us for 
our PTA movie night 
on Wednesday 7th 
June. CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY

Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    




